
 

 

 

 

January 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer and Students, 

RAF Wittering - Exploring Careers in the RAF 

 

As part of the Higher Prior Attainers programme we look to promote career options amongst the 
students and we have a fantastic opportunity for a bespoke day at RAF Wittering exploring some 
of the numerous and varied careers available.  

Our visit will take place on Tuesday 28th February 2023, the day will include sessions on: 

• Various engineering roles in the RAF 
• Fitness in the RAF, including a practical session  
• The RAF Harriers 
• A medical session, providing we are able to arrange this as well.   

Please bring a packed lunch as there will be no on site catering available. 

The trip is for a full day, leaving campus at 8.30am and returning to campus at around 3pm. 
Students will need to ensure they are at school in time ready for the minibus to leave at 
8.30am.  Normal school uniform, including year group lanyard, is to be worn. 

We are asking for a contribution of £16 per person for the trip to put towards the minibus transport 
costs.   

Places are limited and are on a first come, first served basis and available to book via Arbor.  

The deadline for payment via Arbor is Sunday 29th January 2023 or when all places have been 
taken. 

If you require further details please don’t hesitate to contact me by email on 
cpurdon@brookvalegroby.com 

Yours sincerely 

Catriona Purdon       

HPA Co-ordinator 

 


